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Pupils of the 
week 
Jack Bonner 

Alfie Bradshaw 

Emily Townsley 

Daisy Bonfield-Jones 

Tiana Woodier 

Tess Earland 

Alex Dawson 

Tasmin Bradshaw 

Home              

discussion    

question               

Stan asked…What gift 

could you give that 

costs no money at all? 

At this time of year I am always amazed at the energy and commitment of our 
staff. They work hard to create brilliant productions, decorate their classrooms, 
ensure that Christmas cards and calendars are made and plan parties and treats. 

They work hard to ensure that Christmas is a really special time for our children. It’s a  
wonder they have any energy left for their own family Christmas!  Thank you, folks!  Mrs C                                   

Next week’s after school clubs 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including 
hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot 

parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Mark Cromack 

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

lower hall 

(12 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y2  Multi Sports 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

Y3 – Y6 Multi Sports 

(3.15 – 4.15)   

EYFS – Y6   Streetdance 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

EYFS – Y2   Football 

(3.15 – 4.15)    

………………………... 

 

 

Y3 – Y6  Football 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

 EYFS – Y6 Circuit      

training and games 

(3.15 – 4.15) 

 

Y1 – Y6   Football 

(3.30 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little 

Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the 

ICT Suite in the upper 

school 

(3.10pm – 5.00pm) 

Mrs Duffy (Lesley) 

Y1 – Y6 Homework 

Club in the meeting 

room in the lower 

school (3pm - 3.45pm) 

Congratulations to our Year Three children who amazed us with their talents 
this week when they performed their Christmas production for their friends and      

families. They were very brave with superb speaking voices, singing and           
costumes. We were very proud of you, children. Well done!   

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered their time this year, whether it’s been 

running clubs, clearing the quad, painting handrails, assisting with school visits,      

working in classrooms, helping children to change into their Christmas play           

costumes, running raffles, or hauling huge baubles up to the top of the Christmas 

tree. We love the fact that you are a part of our school family! 

Please ensure that 

children have their 

homework with them 

if they are attending 

Homework Club! 

A new Monday Zumba 

Club will start on 14th 

January - look out for a 

flier in your child’s 

book bag!  

Our RAFT disco raised £384.04. Thank you, everyone! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

     

                                                                                                                             

DECEMBER 

17
th Mrs Davies’ class and Mrs Moore’s class Christmas party in lower hall 

18
th Pm Mrs Watson’s class, Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Charlton’s class Christmas party in lower hall 

19
th Am Inter school sports tournament - all classes need their PE kit! 

Pm EYFS/KS1 Christmas party in lower hall 

20
th Wear a Christmas jumper for £1 for POSCH charity 

Christmas dinner 

21
st 10.30am Carol Service with Marwood at Christ Church – Everyone welcome to attend. Children will be 

travelling on hired buses to get to the Church - how exciting! 
Break up for the holiday! Merry Christmas! We return to school on 7

th
 January 2019 

Do you have a First Aid kit in your home? Would you like one?                                                                
St John's Ambulance sells good value First Aid kits for families, be it for home or travel. It's their Universal Kit and 
costs £10. Why not have a look online at www.sja.org.uk/shop (go to the first aid kits tab then the home, sports 

and leisure tab).  

Hannah Brown (Annie) is raising money for charity!                                                                           

Hannah has brought a calendar into school. She is selling dates on the calendar for 20p each.          

Once every date has been sold, the dates will go into a draw and the person whose date is picked 

out at random will win a prize, donated by Hannah’s mum! 

20th December is Christmas Jumper Day! 

If your child wishes to wear their Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper 

on 20th December, they may pay £1 donation to do so! All proceeds from the day 

will go to the POSCH charity. Ho ho ho! 

PE Kit                                                                                                                       
We have noticed that lots of children fail to bring their PE kit into school, or bring only half a kit! Please ensure that your child 
has their kit in school every day (PE shorts, t-shirt, PE shoes, trainers). When children don’t have kit, time is wasted trying to 

find spare kit for them to wear - this is also embarrassing for children, who feel different to their peers who are in full kit. 
Please also ensure that all kit items, including footwear, are labelled with your child’s name. Thank you! 

Carol Service - help required!                                                                                                  

We need volunteers to supervise children on the buses to and from Christ Church on Friday 21st          

December. If you would like to do this, please contact your child’s classteacher by Monday 17th           

December. Volunteers will not need DBS clearance on this occasion, as they will be with staff at all times 

and will not have unsupervised access to children. 

How safe is your child online?                                                                                               

Do you have parental controls set up on the devices in your home, including your phone 

(or your child’s phone)? Do you know what they are searching for online, or who their 

‘friends’ are? 

Congratulations to Harry Cameron-Clarke who has been selected to play tennis for the Yorkshire team! 

http://www.sja.org.uk/shop

